
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

	
	

Update	on	attempted	homicide	
~suspect	arrested~	

Seminole	Co.	–	(Sept.	6,	2017)	–	Seminole	County	Sheriff’s	Investigators	yesterday	arrested	Fredis	Garcia-Lopez,	28,	of	Orlando,	for	the	attempted	
homicide	of	Ali	Moumnine,	31,	of	Chuluota.		Upon	a	thorough	investigation,	it	was	determined	that	Garcia-Lopez	was	responsible	for	the	crime.		A	
warrant	was	subsequently	issued	for	his	arrest.			
	
Yesterday	at	approximately	2	p.m.,	investigators	located	Garcia-Lopez	at	his	residence	located	at	626	E.	Magnolia	Ave.	in	Longwood.		He	was	taken	
into	custody	without	incident	and	arrested	on	the	charges	of	attempted	homicide	and	aggravated	battery.		Garcia-Lopez	was	booked	into	the	John	
E.	Polk	Correctional	Facility	(JEPCF)	and	remains	incarcerated	on	a	no	bond	status.		He	is	scheduled	to	attend	first	appearance	today	at	1:30	p.m.	at	
the	JEPCF.		
	
The	victim	remains	hospitalized	in	critical	but	stable	condition.		It	is	still	not	known	what	events	lead	up	to	the	shooting.	This	investigation	remains	
active	and	ongoing.	
	
	

SCSO	investigates	attempted	homicide	
	
Seminole	Co.	(Sept.	4,	2017)	–The	Seminole	County	Sheriff’s	Office	Major	Crimes	Unit	is	currently	investigating	an	attempted	homicide	that	
occurred	overnight.		
	
At	approximately	12:35	a.m.,	deputies	responded	2731	Pickett	Downs	Dr.	in	Chuluota,	in	reference	to	a	report	of	a	shooting	with	injuries.		Upon	
arrival,	they	found	a	male	victim	who	had	been	shot	multiple	times.		The	victim	was	conscious	but	was	only	able	to	provide	deputies	limited	
information	on	what	occurred.		He	was	transported	to	a	local	hospital	in	critical	condition.			
	
Investigators	are	working	to	identify	the	suspect	who	is	still	outstanding	at	this	time.		They	believe	the	suspect	and	victim	know	each	other	and	this	
was	not	a	random	act.			It	is	not	known	at	this	time	what	events	lead	up	to	the	shooting.	
	
Anyone	with	information	about	this	crime	is	asked	to	call	the	Seminole	County	Sheriff's	Office	at	(407)	665-6650	or	Crimeline	at	(800)	423-TIPS	
(8477).	Calls	made	to	Crimeline	remain	anonymous,	and	tips	that	lead	to	the	felony	arrest	of	suspects	and/or	the	recovery	of	stolen	property	and	
drugs	are	eligible	for	cash	rewards	of	up	to	$1,000.	
		
For	more	information	contact:	
Mgr.	Kim	Cannaday	(kcannady@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6978	
(407)	402-3319	
or	
PIO	Bob	Kealing	(bkealing@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)665-6950	
(407)473-4698	
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